

CARNEY ELEMENTARY PTA

3131 E. Joppa Rd., Parkville, MD 21234; Email: info@carneypta.org

Dear Carney Families and Friends,

For many years our Carney community has been extremely supportive with the PTA projects and programs. We are so thankful that with that support we are able to provide quality assemblies and educational resources to the Carney school, its classrooms, teachers and students.

The PTA provides school-wide assemblies, student and teacher incentives and rewards, reading and literacy enrichment throughout the school and within the classrooms. We bridge the gap between home and school by facilitating communication, family events and social activities. Many of which we are able to do for free. Without your support this would not be possible. We thank you and the school thanks you!

As always we try to find low maintenance, high return events that hinder the least on our community. This year is our first effort at this type of fundraiser from scratch, so we are trying to give everyone time to collect. This year we introduce the

CARNEY COUGAR "FUN RUN"!!!

Students will solicit pledges from families and friends, fill out the pledge form with the appropriate pledges and return the form with money by the October 27th deadline. That is all there is to it. Students can qualify for prizes by having their forms in on time, with as little as a \$10 donation, and it goes up from there.

If families and friends are not in the area, the option of secure online donations is possible through the Carney PTA website at www.carneypta.org. We have a special area set up for it so that students can receive credit for the donations.

The event itself will take place on Friday, November 6th. The Parkville YMCA will be on site to facilitate the Fun Run and the students will, at their scheduled time (TBA), 'have fun and run.' If it rains, the rain date is November 13th.

Parents and family members are invited to attend at their student's scheduled times (schedule to follow) as **signed in** invited guests. If you can, we could also use some volunteer help the day of the event. If you are available, please email vicepresident@carneypta.org. Any questions, email info@carneypta.org.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

















